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OSU College of Veterinary Medicine to Host 

Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Spring Board of Directors 

Meeting on May 1 
 

OKLAHOMA CITY, OK. March 10, 2020 – The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) Spring Board of 

Director’s Meeting will take place Friday, May 1, 2020 in Stillwater, Okla. on the campus of Oklahoma 

State University. 

“Board of Director’s meetings are open to all OCA membership,” said Mike Weeks, OCA President.  “I’m 

especially excited about the educational element of this meeting and the opportunity to spend time on 

the OSU Campus at the College of Veterinary Medicine and at the Willard Sparks Beef Research Center.” 

OCA members should meet at the Totusek Animal Science Arena at 10 a.m.  Parking on campus is 

limited, so arrangements for transportation to the meeting location and tours have been made. The 

agenda for the day is below. 

10 a.m. – Load buses and depart from the Totusek Arena  

10:15 – 11:30 a.m. – Willard Sparks Beef Research Center Tour  

11:45 a.m. – Lunch served, Totusek Arena  

1 p.m. – Load buses and depart for OSU College of Veterinary Medicine  

1:20 – 2:30 p.m. – OCA Spring Quarterly Board Meeting  

2:30 – 4 p.m. – Comments from Carlos Risco, Dean of the College of Veterinary Medicine (CVM) & Tour  

of CVM 

Load buses and depart for Totusek Arena at conclusion of tour.  

“We appreciate the invitation from the College of Veterinary Medicine and the overseeing staff of the 

Willard Sparks Beef Research Center,” said Weeks.  “We’re fortunate to have a superb agricultural 
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university right here in Oklahoma.  I hope that many of our members can join us for the tours and the 

meeting, where OCA business will be discussed.” 

Please RSVP to assist with meal count at okcattlemen.org or call the OCA office at 405-235-4391. 

The OCA is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry. OCA is the only voice that speaks solely 

for the cattlemen of Oklahoma and represents beef producers in all 77 counties across the state. The 

OCA officers, board of directors and membership encourages you to join us in our advocacy efforts to 

ensure less government intervention, lower taxes and a better bottom line. For more information about 

OCA membership, the theft reward program or activities call 405-235-4391 or visit 

www.okcattlemen.org.  

# # # 


